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Torbay Council Admission Scheme for Primary & Secondary 2026-27

Consultation Response Sheet
To be returned by 25th August 2025

Torbay Council has a statutory duty to publish coordinated admissions schemes and admission arrangements for entry to all schools with Torbay.
Please use this form to feedback any comments you have regarding the amended schemes for 2026-27.  Please share the draft scheme with your governing bodies and ensure that any feedback is returned to us before the end of the consultation window. 

	1. Is the new proposed scheme reasonable? If not, please state why not:




	2. Is the new proposed scheme clear? If not, please state why not:




	3. Is the new proposed scheme objective?  If not, please state why not:




	4. Is the new proposed scheme fair and compliant with the law? If not, please state why not:





	5. Does the new proposed scheme unfairly disadvantage any group of children? If so, please state who and why:









About you
	School

	

	Capacity in which you are responding (please indicate all that apply)

	Student
	

	Parent/Carer/Guardian
	

	· please state the age(s) of your child(ren)
	

	School staff
	

	School governor
	

	Councillor
	

	Other LA/Diocese
	

	Other – please state
	


Please email your completed response to pupil.services@torbay.gov.uk
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